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Dear Members of Medical Board of Australia,

The proposed changes should not be accepted as they are inconsistent with good medical
practice. In addition, the proposed changes to the Code of Conduct threaten doctors' ability to
exercise independent clinical judgement and freedom of conscience. As a result, | oppose the
proposed changes. | urge you to re-consider the proposed changes and their impacts on doctors.
Thanks and regards,

Wei Yam
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